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Important Dates 
Tuesday, September 1   6:30 – 8:30 pm, Family File Support – Computer Lab 
      7:00 pm, Back-to-School-Night for Grades K, 1, 2 
Wednesday, September 2   6:30 – 8:30 pm, Family File Support – Computer Lab 
      6:30 pm, G/T Back-to-School-Night 
      7:00 pm, Back-to-School-Night for Grades 3, 4, 5 
Monday, September 7   Labor Day, No School 
Tuesday, September 8   7:00 pm, PTA Meeting in the Media Center 
Monday, September 14   Rosh Hashanah – No School 
Monday, September 21   9:00 – 10:30 am, Hispanic Parent Meeting 
Wednesday, September 23   Yom Kippur – No School 
Saturday, September 26   PTA 5K Fun Run (see details below) 
       

From the Principal. . . 
Dear Phelps Luck Families,  
Thank you for a terrific start to the 2015-2016 school year!  Your support in getting your children to school on 
time and ready to learn is appreciated by the entire school staff.   It has been wonderful seeing the students 
engaged and working hard!   
 
Please be sure to complete the Family File found at www.HCPSS.org/connect. This is your child's Emergency 
Contact information for the 2015-2016 school year and it must be completed at www.HCPSS.org/connect.  
Instructions and FAQ's (Frequently Asked Questions) are provided at this site. Thank you to the 109 families 
who have completed the forms!  Let's double this number by Friday, September 4th!  Please call the front office 
if you need assistance.  We will also have staff to support your completion of the Emergency Contact 
Information during our Back-to-School Nights in our computer lab.  Feel free to come at 6:30p.m. either 
evening to receive assistance.  Staff will be in the computer labs until 8:30p.m. on both evenings. 
 
Thank you so much for your support of a successful start to the 2015-2016 school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle M. Leader 
Principal 

 

School News 
From the Music Department 
Attention, All Band and String Parents  
Parents of Band and String Students can meet with Mrs. Tracy during the September 2nd Back to School 
Night.  She will be at a table in the front lobby and can answer any questions you may have. 
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From the Physical Education Department 
This is our 1st Annual Phelps Luck 5K and 1-mile Fun Run sponsored by the Phelps Luck PTA.  Our 5K 
starts at 8:30am on Saturday, September 26th and explores Phelps Luck's beautiful surrounding 
neighborhoods, including a scenic view of Jackson Pond.  All children under the age of 18 MUST be 
register AND be accompanied by an adult. Look for more information to be sent out soon. 
  
From the Media Center 
Welcome back to a happy new school year! The Media Center is looking for volunteers to assist with shelving 
books AND completing some long term projects. Even if it is just 30 minutes per week, flexibly scheduled, it 
will be greatly appreciated! If you are interested in helping, please contact Stephanie Greene at 
stephanie_greene@hcpss.org. 
 

 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 
If you have moved or plan on moving, please notify the office of your new address. You will need to 
bring your new lease/deed and a current utility bill to the office in order for your child’s record to be 
changed.  
 
From the PTA 
BOX TOPS 4 EDUCATION  
Submit completed Box Top Summer Collection sheets (25 Box Tops per sheet) by September 25th for a 
chance to be entered into a drawing for a $25 gift card! You can also send Box Tops for Education 
labels to school ANYTIME in a bag or envelope marked “Box Tops 4 Education” or by using submission 
forms sent home monthly in your Thursday folder (make sure to cut out the logo and expiration date). 
Box Tops earn CASH for our school!  Thanks for supporting PLES. Together, we can make a big 
difference. 
 
 


